
 

PATOKA VALLEY/UNITED HEALTHCARE 

NETWORK INFORMATION 
 

Patoka Valley is contracted with United Healthcare as our wrap network beginning in 2023. 

When searching for a provider, you should always search in the Patoka Valley Network first.  
If you are searching for a specialist that is not available in the Patoka Valley Network you 
should search the United Healthcare Network to find a provider.    

United Healthcare providers and facilities will require an approved referral from Patoka Valley.    

It is important for you to know that in order for you to have benefits paid as “IN NETWORK” 
you must utilize a physician that is a provider in our cooperative.  WHEN services are not 
available within our PVHCC service area, a licensed physician may refer the patient to a 
provider in the United Healthcare network.    

See Websites below for links to network providers 

1. www.pvcooperative.com 
2. www.whyuhc.com/uhss 

 

               

 

 


